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Objections to Draft Local Plan SA32 Sainsburys Green Lanes p315, p359 of the Enfield Local Plan

I am writing to voice my objections to the draft plan SA 32.

I am particularly concerned about the impact on local shops on Winchmore Hill Broadway with the closure of
the Fords Grove car park and the losses of other parking spaces.

The loss of Sainsbury’s would also have an extremely negative impact and will lead to residents having to drive
further to access similar facilities and therefore adding to road pollution and an increase of car usage on local
roads.

The addition of extra housing without boosting community infrastructure means that existing facilities will be
overstretched: our schools, doctors surgeries, dentists etc are already at capacity.

The green space around Sainsbury’s is enjoyed by residents and its loss would negatively impact the health and
well-being of the community members who use it.

This development is widely unpopular. Not all will take the trouble to voice their dissent but no one I have
spoken to is in favour and all object to the development.



